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Recommendations by Finland to Greece

3 May 2016
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Greece for a comprehensive national report and for its presentation today. We welcome Greece's commitment to the promotion of human rights and the advancements made.

Finland wishes to make the following recommendation:

We recommend Greece to continue to develop its national asylum service while paying special attention to human rights, to living conditions of reception facilities and to the needs of vulnerable groups.

Finland commends the efforts Greece has taken to address shortcomings in its asylum management system including the creation of the First Reception Service. Greece has faced an enormous challenge in this sector during the migration and refugee crisis of the past years. The acute crisis has highlighted the need to have a well-functioning national asylum management system in order to better safeguard the human rights of refugees and irregular migrants. Thus, we encourage Greece to continue its efforts in this regard.
Thank you.
